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Please Support Regulation Nos. 2783 and 2806
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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Dun 16, 2010

IRRC Regulator

Dear Regulator,

Please help protect water quality in our rivers and streams. Two important regulations are
now before the Independent Regulatory Review Commission (Nos. 2783 and 2806). Amendments to
25 Pa. Code Chapter 95 require that gas drilling wastewater be treated before being
discharged into our rivers and streams. Amendments to 25 Pa. Code Chapter 102 require a
buffer zone for development activities along our Pennsylvania's best rivers and streams.

Pennsylvania's streams and rivers are one of our most precious natural resources, and it is
important that we do a better job to protect them.

I support the adoption of these regulations. Please let the Independent Regulatory Review
Commission know you support them as well.

Sincerely,

Ms. Claudia Martin
15 Franklin St
Latrobe, PA 15650-2815


